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East Rockhill Township 

 

DEP Information Meeting May 6, 2022 

The Pennsylvania Department of Environmental Protection (DEP) held an information meeting to update 

local elected and appointed officials to provide the status of the Rock Hill Quarry located on North Rockhill 

Road since the last meeting which convened March 4, 2022.   

The Rock Hill Quarry is still under a DEP cease order.  

DEP sent out a Rock Hill Quarry update on May 5, 2022 to all subscribers indicating Hanson personnel will 

be on site May 9, 2022 to install an autonomous weather station utilizing a man-lift.  No digging or earth 

disturbance will take place.  Speed limit of 15 mph will be maintained.  

When sampling takes place per Hanson Aggregates February 1, 2022 limited activity sampling plan it will 

be weather dependent after 3 days of dry weather.   

DEP’s website continues to be updated with pertinent documents.  

 

A list of attendees was not available as of this posting.  


